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Supervisor Novasel and Clerk of the Board providing an update to the Board and public at large of a
location change for the regular meeting of October 17, 2017 previously approved by the Board to be
held in South Lake Tahoe. The location for the meeting has been changed from 1901 Airport Road
to 971 Silver Dollar Avenue, South Lake Tahoe.

On August 8, 2017 (Item 9) the Board approved of holding their regular meeting of October 17, 2017
at the South Lake Tahoe City Council Chambers located at 1901 Airport Road in South Lake Tahoe.

On September 19, 2017 the City notified the office of the Clerk of the Board that due to a change to
the City Council meeting dates in the month of October, the City Council chambers are no longer
available to the Board of Supervisors on October 17th. The Clerk identified an alternate location for
the October 17, 2017 Board meeting as 971 Silver Dollar Avenue, South Lake Tahoe. This agenda
item seeks only to publicize the location change.
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